
 

Christmas Message 

During this year we have farewelled many Inner Wheel 

members and friends of Inner Wheel. 

These loved ones will undoubtably be keenly missed by their 

families and friends this Christmas. Our thoughts and prayers 

are with you all. 

Likewise many communities throughout our wonderful country 

are reeling from devastating fires, droughts and other natural 

disasters. We must keep these communities also in our thoughts 

as they try to pick up the pieces of their lives and move 

forward.  

Our wish for you all is to enjoy a wonderful happy and holy 

Christmas surrounded by loved family and friends. 

Please stay safe. Take care of those around you and approach 

the New Year with enthusiasm and faith that Together we Can 

achieve much through friendship and 

service to others. 

Inner Wheel Australia Executive.  2019-20 

 


